
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 01 Dec 2021 09:54 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 10th December we’re inviting all pupils to take part in Save 

the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. 

Everyone will be asked to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest 

Christmas woollies in exchange for a small donation to Save the Children. 

If your child doesn’t have a festive sweater already, they could perhaps 

wear a plain jumper and decorate it with tinsel, baubles or homemade 

snowflakes; alternatively they may choose to wear a woolly hat instead to 

support the cause. 

We will be setting up a fundraising page for donations and the link for this 

will be sent out early next week. 

We really appreciate your help in making Christmas Jumper Day a huge 

success. 

With thanks and best wishes 

Mrs Baker 

 


